
From: Richard Collins   

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2024 7:00 PM 

To: Martha Cameron <Martha.Cameron@mississauga.ca> 

Hi, Martha 

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you. I’ve been moving from place to place this past couple 
of weeks. 

Unfortunately, I will have to resign from Mississauga’s Heritage Advisory Committee as of the 
date of this e-mail.  

I’ve had to renew my business, using my current address in Hamilton, so I am no longer a 
resident of Mississauga. 

I hope this won’t cause a problem. I’m aware that there have been other necessary resignations 
recently and I hope that my resignation will not have an e ect on HAC being able to make 
quorum at future meetings. 

Richard Collins 
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